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March 10th 1924.

Right-Reverend Edward J. Bidwell, 
Bishop of the Diocese of Ontario, 
Bishop's Court,
Kingston, Ont.

My dear Bishop Bidwell,

I have to acknowledge receipt 

of your letter of the 8th inst., regarding Mr. R.Cameron 
Watt.

It may he that there will he a 

vacancy on the junior staff of the Historical Department, 

but it is somewhat doubtful that the salary which

aole to pay will he attractive to a man just about to he 

married.
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I assure you that your application

will receive the earliest consideration.

Yours faithfully,

principal.
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